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Los Angeles, Cal,, December 23, 1910,

325 West Adsms Street,

Dear Llr, Colby:-

Please send to lr, George Orien Runyon, C/o Y. M. C. A.

Crockett, Cal.,, a few copies of our illustreted Hetch-Hetchy pamphlet,

if you have any left.
I arrived here on time end have made & beginning on that
Yosemite book,

With all good wishes for the Club and everybody for the

77 S

Few Year, I am,

Faithfully yours,

Original located at The Bancroft Library, University of California at Berkeley
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